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MICROSOFT JOB LISTINGS HINT AT OFFICIAL OFFICE FOR IOS
Technology company Microsoft has announced job postings seeking OS X developers for its Powerpoint and Outlook test teams. The announcement says that
these new hires would be working on Microsoft's future plans for the Mac and the iOS. This announcement suggests that the company may be working on
releasing its Office software for devices such as the iPad that use Apple's mobile operating system iOS.
Read the full article here:
Microsoft Job Listings Hint at Official Office For iOS - Gizmodo

 


